
 

Classroom News   
Class Name:      Tiverton   

Term :     Summer 2 2018                  Whole School Topic: Bugs and Shrubs  
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This term Tiverton Class have 

enjoyed trips out and about 

comparing bugs and shrubs 

in a variety of places. The 

class found out that there 

were more dragonflies at 

Dinton Pastures because they 

like to live near the water. 

Also we found more sapling 

trees grow at Greenham 

Common due to seed 

dispersal, from the wind and 

animals.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Dates & Points to remember :  

 

Have a wonderful summer 

holiday and we look forward 

to all your holiday news.  

 

 

6th September – Pupils return to school   


